## caring for persons with intellectual disability

Non-Profit Organisation No: 001-827 NPO PBO 930/0000/03 Founded 1967



Mr Collin Govender South City eWaste Recyclers

November 2022

collin@southcityewaste.co.za

Dear Mr Govender



CEO/8028558/XR/nnz CRE; DNM; FIN; MND(KM)

## We are grateful for your continued partnership!

In celebrating our 55th-anniversary milestone this year, we are filled with gratitude for the many blessings received and for Divine Intervention that continues to protect and guide us since the inception of our special Organisation. The past two years have been some of the most challenging periods in the history of LITTLE EDEN as the Covid-19 pandemic imposed multiple challenges on our Society.

The negative impact of the pandemic continues to be felt by many, even more so by organisations similar to ours which rely on the goodness of other people to keep their doors open. Funding resources continue to shrink as the needs grow. I, therefore, take this opportunity to appeal to you, our valued donors, to continue partnering with us in actively spreading the word about our Organisation, our needs and referring us to possible new donors who could join our family and help us carry out the special work of the Society.

We highlight and acknowledge the blessings that have come our way. The major building renovations, through the generous donation from an anonymous overseas donor, are making good progress. As part of the renovations project, a medical centre will be opened at Domitilla and Danny Hyams Home which will add to the quality care provided to our *angels* ensuring that their unique medical needs are met.

As we prepare to wrap up the current year, I take this opportunity, on behalf of all here at LITTLE EDEN Society, to express heartfelt appreciation and gratitude to you for the many ways in which you contribute to the work carried out within our Society for the benefit of the 300 children and adults in our care.

In our ongoing pursuit to provide uncompromised care to our special *angels*, we continue to draw inspiration from the core Values of *Respect*, *Sanctity of Life* and *Love & Care*. I wish you and your loved ones a blessed and joyful Christmas and may the New Year 2023 bring you safety, peace and prosperity!

Very sincerely yours

MRS XELDA ROHRBECK Chief Executive Officer

LITTLE EDEN Society for the Care of Persons with Mental Handicap

Administrative Office: 79 Wagenaar Rd (Cnr Harris Ave), Edenglen, Edenvale, Gauteng

Care Centres: Domitilla and Danny Hyams Home, Edenvale

Elvira Rota Village, Bapsfontein

